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Catering Presentations 

           25.02.2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We started to use Shires catering service in April 2019 and we have been really impressed with the quality of 
the food and service. I am hoping that you have been able to join your children to experience the meals for 
yourself during the ‘Come Dine with Me’ sessions. 
 
Alongside the ‘Come Dine with Me’ sessions, the kitchen staff are organising some sessions for you to come in 
to meet them and sample some of the food. This is an opportunity for you to meet the staff on a one to one 
basis and discuss anything about the menu e.g. dietary requirements, allergies. 
 
The sessions will be held on the following dates, you are welcome to drop into one or both sessions. 
 
Thursday 5th March 2.00pm – Reception to Year 2 parents 
Thursday 19th March 2.00pm – Year 3–Year 6 parents 
 
There will also be a session Wednesday 24th June at 2.00pm for any parents/carers whose children are joining 
Reception in September 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


